Notice of Public Hearing
White City Water Improvement District
The District Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 16, 
2022, as part of its regularly scheduled meeting, commencing at 6:00 p.m., at the District Office located at 999 E Galena Dr., Sandy, UT 84094; to consider adoption of the 2022 Water Conservation Plan pursuant to UCA §73-10-32.   The Public is encouraged to review the Draft Plan on the District's website at www.wcwid.org  or at the District's offices during regular business hours, M-F 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, and provide comments regarding the same at the meeting or via email to phashton@wcwid.org 

